
 

 

 

February 2020 
 

Invitation to Online Careers Day 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
As a school we have been invited to join a free online Careers event which is being run by GT 
Scholars on Saturday 27th February 2021. 
 
I am conscious that your child hasn’t had the diverse external careers experience that would have 
been offered in previous years due to the current Covid restrictions. 
 
With this in mind I thought joining with GT Scholars might help you and your child to expand your 
knowledge and understanding of some of the options that are available. 
 
The Careers Day will take place online on Saturday 27th February 2021 from 9:30am to 4:00pm, and 

is open to all parents and young people aged 13-18. You do not have to attend the whole day, as 

parents and young people can choose which sessions they would like to attend. 

 

You and your child can meet professionals from a range of companies such as PWC, Goldman Sachs, 

E-ON, and Atkins Global.  This event will give young people an idea of the careers that are in high 

demand and how they can start to develop their own career pathway.  

 

There will also be a live Q & A session with the panel of speakers of each session who will answer 

any questions you may have.  

 

Tickets must be booked online at: https://careersummit.gtscholars.org/ 

 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to email me. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs P Hicks 
Careers Co-ordinator 
 
phicks@cirencesterkingshill.gloucs.sch.uk  
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